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Canyon Creek Road Off North Fork Road  

Closed Wednesday and Thursday 
 

 
The Canyon Creek Road, Flathead National Forest Road #316, will be 
temporarily closed for paving, Wednesday, July 30 through Thursday, July 
31.  
 
The road will be closed from the junction of the road with the North Fork Road 
to the Canyon Creek snowmobile parking lot, a distance of about 0.6 miles.  
This is located approximately seven miles north of Columbia Falls.   
 
For more information please contact the Flathead National Forest at 387-
3800.   
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